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Campground at Caloosahatchee Regional Park to close temporarily for parking lot 
maintenance 
 
Fort Myers, FL, April 11, 2025 − The campground and lodge at Caloosahatchee Regional Park,  
19130 North River Road, Alva, will be closed temporarily Monday, April 21, and Tuesday, April 
22, for parking lot pavement repairs and restriping. 
 
During this time, the main parking lot at 18500 North River Road, Alva, will remain open, 
providing access to picnic pavilions and the southside walking trails, including the overlook and 
fishing pier. Additionally, the northside parking lot at 18251 North River Road, Alva, will also 
remain open, allowing access to the equestrian and mountain bike trails. 
 
Lee County Parks & Recreation has placed signage throughout the park to inform visitors of the 
temporary closure. 
 
The campground, lodge, and parking lot are scheduled to reopen at dawn on Wednesday, April 
23. For camping or lodge reservations, call 239-694-0398 or visit www.leeparks.org/register.  
 
For more information about Lee County Parks, visit www.leeparks.org/parks, call 239-533-7421, 
or email leeparks@leegov.com. Follow @leeparksandrecreation on Facebook and Instagram for 
updates. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on Facebook, 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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